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Message from the Worthy Matron

Hello Sisters and Brothers!

The sun is shining and we have been enjoying some warmer temperatures (even if only slightly warmer). We have hope that
Spring will be here soon!

| trust everyone enjoyed the holidays and had time to be with your families! We will be getting back to our OES family at our
stated meeting in March. Please plan to join us on Tuesday March 5th at 7:30 PM when we have our “Rejoice He is Risen”
meeting celebrating Easter. We have much to catch up on! One never knows what to wear in Indiana in March but please wear
something green for St. Patrick’s Day. Barb Micetich and Judy Sullivan will provide refreshments following the meeting.

Our Friends Night will be on Wednesday May 1st. We will welcome our friends to Miss Kitty’s Long Branch Saloon! Our Worthy
Grand Matron Cindy has graciously agreed to play Miss Kitty — can’t wait to see her! This is going to be a fun night — no work —
just fellowship!

Another date for your calendar is of course, Grand Chapter! This will be a very special year for Lakeville as it will be Cindy and
Harold’s session! We will return to Muncie on June 7-10. Please plan to come down for as much of it as you can to support
Cindy, Harold, and Brian who have all done a phenomenal job representing our order this year!

| want to say a special thank you to those who jumped in to cover stations and duties for our October and November meetings.
We are a hard-working group and we are all spread too thin. | am grateful to each of you for all you do!

Blessings!

Barb

Dates to Remember:
Tue Mar-5 @ 7:30pm  Stated Meeting - Refreshments to follow the meeting.
Wed May-1 Lakeville Visiting Night

Fri May-17 @ 6:30pm  District Meeting at Lakeville - Carry-in dinner at 6:30
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